
DENIAL 

STATEMENT OF CONSISTENCY WITH COMPREHENSIVE PLAN  

UDO TEXT AMENDMENT 286  

AMENDING CHAPTERS A AND B TO CHANGE THE STANDARDS FOR 

OUTDOOR LIGHTING 

 

The proposed UDO Text Amendment 286 (“Text Amendment”) amending Chapters A and B to 

change the standards for outdoor lighting is generally inconsistent with the recommendations of 

the Legacy Comprehensive Plan, in that the plan calls for developing a lighting ordinance that will 

address light pollution and spill-over.  The proposed text amendment does not adequately address 

these concerns, as it does not include any standards to prevent light pollution caused by single-

family residential development or streetlights.  Therefore, denial of the Text Amendment is 

reasonable and in the public interest. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


